
TECH TALK with TANNA, MARCH 15th 

Please join us for a continuation of our conversation on the use of technology at 

CCE. Education Technologist Tanna Fiske will continue to provide parents  

a closer look at how students use technology in their classrooms.   

We will meet in the Makerspace room in the back of the library on  

Friday March 15th at 8:00 am after assembly. 

 

SPRING AUCTION TICKETS 

Live from Cedar Creek Booster Club, it’s Saturday Night! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come out and support Cedar Creek Elementary by enjoying the company of  

old friends and meeting new friends at our annual Cedar Creek Spring Auction. 

This is a fundraiser to help cover the costs of items to improve the school for our 

kids to enjoy. A guaranteed fun evening for all!  

Purchase tickets at www.CedarCreekBoosterClub.com 

 

CEDAR CREEK BOOSTER CLUB BOARD POSITIONS OPEN 

We are looking for a new President Elect and Treasurer Elect to join the CCBC 

Board for the 2019-2020 school year. If you are looking for an impactful way to 

volunteer your time, please contact Cathy York for more information.  


